
2021 Programme - First Release - 1st May 2020
We are pleased to be able to make the first release of our 2021 programme, so that if your holiday
has been re-arranged from Spring 2020 or you havent booked as yet you can book with
confidence or transfer to an alternative holiday for next year.

We have released over 20 holidays as can be seen in the flyer which can be found on the holidays
page on our website (full details to follow) and will release more throughout the coming months
online through our newsletter and on the website. Please read the "Important Notice" in the flyer
for more details.

In addition, we havent published all dates yet and have about another dozen to release because
we wanted the flexibility to adapt to any changes in the current situation. We intend to make
further releases in July and August and will finalise the programme in September and send out the
brochure as normal in the post then.

We are pleased to announce that we have a new destination of the South Cotswolds, Bradford-
upon-Avon, Nr Bath and we have 4 more tutors whose holidays we are publishing now. Please
see more information below.

You can book via email now and will be able to book online early next week and the full details will
be added to the web site in the next week or so. For those of you who have booked with us on a
holiday that has been re-arranged please get in touch by email in the first instance and then we
can transfer you onto your preferred holiday.

As a result of the restrictions, we have had to work slightly differently and getting the 2021
programme was a key priority once we dealt with all the re-arrangements. Please be aware that
some aspects might not be able to be completed as normal but be rest assured we are pulling out
all the stops to achieve whatever is possible under the circumstances.




